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TIME: 
PLACE: 
PRESENT: 

7:30P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

November 3, 2003 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 
Mayor Sally Beals 
Deputy-Mayor C. Mark Kingseed 
Councilmembers: Roger Krass 

Paul Gresham 
James Singer 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
Assistant Clerk of Council Debra James 
City Manager Gregory Horn 
Assistant City Manager Judith Gilleland 
Finance Director Mark Schlagheck 
Public Works Director Robert James 
Assistant to the City Manager Jesse Lightle 
Master Mechanic Werner Boehm 

Residents Christine and Richard Nystrom 
Doug Galusha 
Rodney Miller 
Kenneth Hahn 
David Harvey 

Prior to a Work Session being held, the Council Finance Committee of the Whole met to 
finish the review of the Capital Improvement Program for 2004-2008 and to begin review of the 
2004 Budget for the City of Centerville. 

Mr. Hom explained that Vectren is sending letters to customers who have signed up with 
Shell Energy for natural gas advising them that they will receive two bills, one from Shell Energy 
for the gas and one from Vectren for the delivery. Kent Bristol, Director of Miami Valley 
Communications Council has advised that customers will receive just one bill which will come 
from Vectren. 

Mr. Hom reported that it has not yet been decided whether the Nationwide PGA Tour 
will come to The Golf Club at Yankee Trace in 2004. If it does it would be July 12th - 18th. 
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